
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 07:05:54 PM

To:  Fran Reichenbach <beachwoodcanyon@sbcglobal.net>

Cc:  vince.bertoni@lacity.org; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; councilmember.ryu@lacity.org

Subject:  Re: ENV-2018-2116-EIR Hollywood Center
 

Hi Fran,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once available
for public review.  

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I would advise that
you provide any comments regarding non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's consideration. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 1:38 PM Fran Reichenbach <beachwoodcanyon@sbcglobal.net> wrote:
Please add the enclosed documents into the public record from Beachwood Canyon Neighborhood Association.
In addition to the points that we raise along with the in-depth traffic review enclosed, we have serious issues with
the failure of the City to extend the public comment period allowed for this project. Many have asked for a simple
60 day extension because of the issues associated with the current Pandemic. 

This request should be given more weight in light of the fact that City Hall is now being protected by many
uniformed officers and troops from the National Guard because of the ongoing unrest. The City of Los Angeles
has been declared a State of Emergency. How many had planned on delivering their documents today? Many
have a voice but don't have a computer. 

We ask here again for an extension of time to allow all who wish to speak about this project to do so safely. 

Respectfully, 

Fran Reichenbach, founder and treasurer of the Beachwood Canyon Neighborhood Association 
323-610-1967

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674

mailto:beachwoodcanyon@sbcglobal.net
https://planning4la.org


   

   

   

   

   

https://planning4la.org
https://www.facebook.com/Planning4LA/
https://www.instagram.com/planning4la/
https://twitter.com/Planning4LA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChl2PmRhAzUf158o0vZjnHw/videos
https://www.linkedin.com/company/los-angeles-department-of-city-planning
http://bit.ly/DCPEmail

